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Marge Schmuckal - RE: 442 Forest Avenue - #2014-01102 - 116-B-001

From: Simon Hebert <shebert@hebertconstruction.com>
To: Marge Schmuckal <MES@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 5/27/2014 12:18 PM

Subject: RE: 442 Forest Avenue - #2014-01102 - 116-B-001

From: Marge Schmuckal [mailto:MES@portiandmaine.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2014 2:51 PM

To: Simon Hebert

Subject: 442 Forest Avenue - #2014-01102 - 116-B-001

Hi Simon,

I have started reviewing your application to place a temporary office and ATM unit on your property. I have not
seen any information as to why this temporary structure is required. Could you please elaborate? Also what is the
time frame for this "temporary” structure.

Thank you,

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees

about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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